
Milwaukee County

Legislation Text

From the Chief Deputy, Office of the Sheriff, submitting a passive review Contract with the Wisconsin
Department of Transportation in the amount of $235,000 for the equipment and operating of a
Freeway Service Team on Interstate (I)-41, I-43, I-94, I-794, I-894, and Wisconsin Highway 175 in
Milwaukee County for the period retroactive to July 1, 2018, through June 30, 2019. (PASSIVE
REVIEW; INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)
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